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Announcement

Product Change Notification

SHV Relays

Dear customer,

Hereby we would like to inform you about Product Change of the following product:
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SHV Relay Series – Change of marking style

David Stastny

Product Manager

Arndt Werlich

Chief Technology Officer

Items affected:

All SHV Relays

Reason for Modification:

Due to new improvements  and in order to increase a production yield and delivery flexibility, the  marking  style of all 

SHV Relays will be changed from “ink stamped” to “laser” printing.

This modification will not affect any electrical or mechanical properties of the relay.  As well as  all relay descriptions and 

names stay the same. 

Modification Date:

1st of October 2017

Support:

For technical questions or sample requests, please contact Mr David Stastny dstastny@standexmeder.com

Old Ink Stamped Marking New Laser Marking


